
Ten years on
I was unable to attend at Tavistock Square with my friends
from March for England this year due to family commitments.
But a friend has allowed me to use his photograph of the
flowers they left there. All was done in proper order as in
previous years.

A minutes silence was called for 11.30am this morning and was
honoured with impressive decorum in the place I happened to
be. We will not forget. We will not forget the 38 holiday
makers (30 of them British) murdered in Tunisia last month. Or
Fusilier Lee Rigby. 
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